
MEETING NOTES 
MISSISSIPPI ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 21, 2014 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Craig Orgeron 
MS Department of Public Safety    Clay Johnston 
MS Office of the Treasurer     Jesse Graham 
 
 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Renee Murray 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Caren Brister 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Alice Claire Thompson 
Mississippi Interactive     Deanna Gronlie 
Mississippi Interactive      Dana Wilson 
Mississippi Interactive     Drew Levanway 
 
Mr. Craig Orgeron called the meeting to order. 
 
The Board did not have a quorum present for the meeting so all motions needing approval were 
held until the next meeting.  
 
Ms. Dana Wilson reviewed the Portal Highlights and Current Projects portion of the EOC 
Report.   Some highlights included plans to provide a SNAP/TANF application for MSDH.  The 
State Board of Accountancy and State Board of Registered Professional Geologists have both 
reported substantial increases in online renewals.  Ms. Wilson provided an overview of new 
projects in the queue.   
 
Discussed local community website projects and lack of funding…..    
 
Mr. Orgeron reported that PEER Report 577 recommending a procurement portal be created has 
been incorporated into Senate Bill 2259.  Mr. Orgeron noted that he was watching the Bill which 
was attached to the EOC code section but referenced Transparency.   
 
The next meeting will be held on March 18, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. in the ITS Board Room.   


